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• Publications by Taiwanese American Organizations in the Past 7 Decades: 

Please donate Annual Journals, Directories and Newsletters (paper form and e-newsletter) to T. A Archives. 

 

• The Books of  Taiwanese American Summer Conferences: 

T. A. Archives has been collecting and recording handbooks, articles and artifacts related to summer 

conferences in the past 5 decades and currently is preparing it in 3 books. Please contact us if you can help.  

For those T. A.s, who are coordinators or managers of conferences, we would like to collect from you 

whatever historical documents related to your managed conferences, such as communications with others, 

minutes of preparation meetings and financial statements, etc... 
 

• E-Newsletters of T. A. Organizations: 

Please including our e-mail address: taarchivescenter@gmail.com to your e-mail mailing list. After 

receipt of your newsletters, we will post on the “E-Newsletters” section of our website. This 

provides you with one more place saving the legacy of your organizations. 
 

• Collections of T-Shirts, Bags, Hats and Paintings Related to T. A. History: 

Many T-Shirts, Bags & Hats have been 

collected and displayed in the Center. We 

prepared a T-Shirt quilt as shown below. Please 

continue to donate your old and new ones to us.  

We have collected 32 paintings related to T. A. 

history and posted on our website. We are also 

collecting your portraits by your artists or by 

yourself. Below is our latest one.

 

           Quilt of T-Shirts Made by T. A. Organizations                                    Andrew Yang in 2020 U. S. Presidential Election  

                         81” x 81” made by Mrs. Susan Ek                                                    20” (w) x 16” (h) by Ms. Hsiu-Fang Liu

• Local Volunteers Needed: 

We need local volunteers to inform or collect the information of T. A. community in the U. S.. 

Please join us to be one of the volunteers, so we can collect more historical information. 

   E-mail Address: taarchivescenter@gmail.com 
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